The All-Ireland Inter-Schools Hunter Trials 2013
Hosted by St. Mary’s Secondary School, New Ross
INVITATION

[image: image1.wmf]Saturday 16th March 2013
St. Mary’s Secondary School is delighted to host

The All-Ireland Inter-Schools Hunter Trials 2013
in Moorefield, Ballinaboola, Co. Wexford.  We invite both you and your students, to what we hope will be an enjoyable competition. St. Mary’s Secondary School, New Ross is most grateful to Wexford Hunt Club for the use of their hunter trial course for this competition.

Enclosed are the Entry Forms, together with the Rules.  Also enclosed is the Standard Waiver Form, please copy as necessary (a copy thereof should be completed by the Parent/Guardian of each competitor from your school)

(entry forms also available on St. Mary’s School Website http://www.stmarysnewross.org/)
Please ensure the Entry, Waiver Forms and the Rules are immediately given to the person in charge of Equestrian activities in your school.  Competitors must be experienced in this type of competition.

Entries close: Wednesday, 20th February 2013
Entry fees must accompany all entries.  No entry for any Competitor will be accepted without a fully completed Waiver form signed by the Parent/Legal Guardian of the Competitor and countersigned by your School Principal and bearing your school stamp.

N.B. In the past entries received have well exceeded the entries limit.  Early entry is advisable.
Enquiries:  St. Mary’s Secondary School, New Ross 051-421637
Completed applications to be sent to:



Entries Secretary,







All-Ireland Inter-Schools Hunter Trials,







St Mary’s Secondary School,







New Ross,







Co. Wexford.
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